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#togethereveryoneachievesmore🌈

Diary Dates

Friday 22 July 2022 - School Closed for the 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee (Owed Day). 

The last day of this term is Thursday 22 July 2022, 
children return to school on Monday 5 
September 2022.

Thursday 14 July 2022 – Summer Disco (whole 
school).

Upcoming Events

Thursday 21 July 2022 – school closes for the 
summer holiday.

Tuesday 12 July 2022 - Whole School Open 
Evening

Monday 4 July – New Year 3 
Parent Meeting

Wednesday 20 July 2022 - Party in the Park,  
joint event with Ashbrook Infant School.

Wednesday 6 July – Year 5 Creative Arts 
Morning at Friesland School

Tuesday 12 July 2022 – Ashbrook Junior 
School transition day

Tuesday 5 July, Wednesday 6 July and Thursday 7 
July 2022 - Year 6 transition at West Park School 

Summer Reading Challenge
Get ready to be a Gadgeteer with the Summer Reading 

Challenge 2022

Are you ready to join the Gadgeteers this summer? They will 
be arriving online and in your local library ready for the 
summer holidays.

The Gadgeteers Book Collection is full of fun science & 
innovation themed reads specially chosen by an expert group 
of readers for the Summer Reading Challenge 2022.

Science is all around you! What do you love doing? Are you a 
brilliant baker? Or a mega music fan? Are you the tech 
wizard amongst your friends? 

The Summer Reading Challenge website has lots of fun 
activities and information, from creating your own avatar to 
playing games. Follow the link for further information 
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

The challenge is to read 6 or more library books over 
summer. Your local library will give you a sticker for every 
book you read, and after finishing 6 books you'll get a medal 
and certificate.

After such a busy term, it’s hard to believe that we are heading in to the last three weeks of term. The Year 6 
children are off to their new secondary schools for transition days; I hope they all enjoy the experience and it helps 

them to look forward to September. We shall also see the Year 3-5 children meeting their new teachers and the 
Year 2 children joining us for the day on Tuesday 12 July 2022. Exciting times ahead for us all.

PFA Summer Raffle
The PFA have been working extremely hard to put together the 

Summer Raffle – ‘Barrel of Booze’.

The raffle will be drawn by the PFA on Monday 18 
July 2022 with the use of a number generator.

To take part; as many raffle numbers can be purchased at £1 a 
go via ParentPay, multiple numbers can be purchased. The ticket 

number will be sent to you via Class Dojo message.

Your support is very much appreciated

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/


Safeguarding – everyone’s business
The safeguarding@ashbrook-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk is monitored throughout the day.  If you have any 
concerns that a child is at risk of serious harm then contact Call Derbyshire on 01629 533190 or visit 
www.derbyshire.gov.uk/startingpoint
NSPCC is a free 24 hour, 365 days a year helpline on 0808 800500 or visit www.nspcc.org.uk
Childline Help Number – 0800 1111

Beth Johnstone🌈

Take care and stay safe

Team Point Winners 
Week ending: 24 June 2022

Achievement Assembly 
Nominations

Week ending: 24 June 2022

Attendance Awards 

The most Enterprising Class/Group goes to Peake for having a 
Can Do Attitude for the week ending 24 June 2022

Enterprise Awards

Congratulations to Rashford who have received the highest 
attendance for the week ending 24 June 2022

Green Team were the winners this week and the 
individual team members with the highest 
number of points within each team were:
Freya R, Havana H, Finley E, Myles W, Francesca 
S, Scarlett W, Archie M, Caitlin B, Lola N, Harriot 
S, Hannah L, Cherry H, Jake S, Xander C, Finley 
G, Freya C, Dexter G, Eddie M, Kacey M, Ruby C, 
Ethan B, Maisy T, Augusta T, Claudia B

Sending best wishes to you and your families.

Week ending: 1 July 2022

Congratulations to Peake who have received the highest 
attendance for the week ending 1 July 2022

Week ending: 1 July 2022

Blue Team were the winners this week and the 
individual team members with the highest 
number of points within each team were:
Jake T-E, Luka F, Joseph K, Holly P, Maddie A, 
Khloe P, Ava C, Caitlin B, Lola N, Marley B, Bella 
P, Cherry H, Jake S, Byron F, Darcy S-K, Lewis W, 
Phoebe P, Jack S, Sophia M, Ellie U, Robert J, 
Molly F, Brooke K, Andrew S.

The most Enterprising Class/Group goes to Rashford for Being 
Creative for the week ending 1 July 2022

Lacey H, Lucy K-W, Imogen S, Khloe P, Sophia M, 
Jack S, Marley B, Beatrix S, Finley G, Phoebe S, 
Maisy T, Betsy H-R, Amelia T.

Please check your child's hair regularly and if you find head lice 
repeat the treatment.

Head Lice
Unfortunately we have headlice doing the rounds again in 
school. 

We would ask you therefore, to check your child's hair and if lice 
are found, to carry out the following procedure as a matter of 
urgency in order to eradicate the problem.

- Wash hair with any shampoo
- Apply any conditioner to hair - it does not have to be 
expensive.
- Comb hair through with a tooth comb while still wet.
- Careful combing should be done every day for two 
weeks to ensure that all eggs are removed.

Thank you for your on going support.

Non-Uniform Day
Malala and Moore will have a non-uniform day Monday 11 July 
2022 for classes for winning highest weekly attendance six times 
over the year.

This means our attendance teddy, Junior, has been won six times 
or over by each class. Well done!

Grace A, Eleanor H, Alicia N, Harrison Y, 
Maia T, Jack R, Cherry H, Jake B, Daisy P, 
Isobel S, Bailey R, Eddie M, Joe Moss
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